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Brussels, 2 September 2010 

 
“On the Move for Equality”  

Education International’s First World Women’s Conference 
20-23 January 2011 - Bangkok, Thailand 

 
Reopening of the conference pre-registration process 

 
Deadline: 29 October 2010 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you are aware, Education International’s First World Women’s Conference, “On the Move 
for Equality”, has been postponed to 20-23 January 2011, due to the unstable political 
situation in Thailand. 

I am pleased to announce that the pre-registration process for the conference has been 
reopened. Please read carefully the attached Registration Information Sheet. 

Member organizations which have already registered participants and have not yet 
reconfirmed their representative(s), as requested by the EI secretariat on 17 May 2010, 
should do so as soon as possible. 

Member organizations wishing to register new participants are invited to complete the 
attached form and return it to EI Brussels by 29 October 2010.  

Please note that EI will not provide financial assistance to newly registered participants. 

Please consult the conference website www.ei-ie.org/women2011 for additional information. 
If you have any further questions, contact us at women2011@ei-ie.org. 

EI is looking forward to an inspiring and engaging conference and welcomes your active 
participation. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Fred van Leeuwen 
General Secretary  
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